Important Senior Update:
Due to circumstances beyond our control, there has been a change in the day/time of graduation practice.
Graduation Practice will now take place on Tuesday, May 21st at Free Chapel from 2:00 – 4:00 p.m.  Practice will begin promptly—it is MANDATORY that you attend if you wish to participate in the graduation ceremony.
Casual dress is allowed, just make sure that your attire is modest and tasteful.  You will not be allowed to stay at practice if you are dressed inappropriately. 
Another change is that graduation tickets will now be distributed at Graduation Practice on 5/21.  All debts must be cleared in order to receive your tickets on 5/21.
The Graduation Ceremony will be Saturday, May 25th at 7:30 p.m.  Graduates will have to report to Free Chapel by 5:30 p.m.  Doors will open for family and guests at 6:45 p.m.
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